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Board members,

You have just thrown more than 250,000 people into absolute panic about what is going to happen to their health
 insurance, access to their providers, and access to the hospitals and specialists they have come to rely upon.  Those
 of us in western Wisconsin—who have WPS as a provider—depend on many Minnesota providers, including Mayo
 Clinic, for medical care.  What is going to happen to our access?

We are all very worried.

Sincerely,

Laura Zlogar
River Falls, WI
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